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Sen. Lassa:

Please review this bill to make sure that it achieves your intent.  Note that the bill’s
changes apply beginning in the 2011−12 school year.  Therefore, if it appears that the
bill is not likely to pass until late in or after the 2011−12 school year, you may want
revise or amend the bill.  Also, if you want to accomplish the bill’s purpose with a budget
amendment, please let me know.
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